PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA
Economy and Infrastructure Committee

MEDIA RELEASE

Hearing on infrastructure projects

The Victorian Parliament’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hold a public hearing on Wednesday 26

October for its inquiry into infrastructure projects.

The Committee will hear from representatives of the Peter MacCallum Cancer Centre, Transurban and the

Level Crossing Removal Authority.
The public hearing will be held from 7:00 pm in the Knight Kerr Room at Parliament House.

The schedule for the hearing is available from the Committee’s website.
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